
 I would like to voice my concerns  with the infrastructure of S Northshore. We currently have 
no sidewalks, which is extremely dangerous. We are giving roads down S Northshore with 
barely a proper shoulder so can you imagine when families want to walk to Weigles or concord 
park. It’s a death sentence. 


Even for drivers if you move to far to the right you fall off the road. You have no way to swerve, 
without a doubt you choose the worst of the two evils hit a car head on or fall off the side of a 
road without proper shoulders. 


I am happy to see we are growing and expanding but what needs to be taken in consideration 
is infrastructure. Roads with proper shoulders and left turn lanes  and sidewalks all the way to 
concord park would be ideal. 


This is not ever all the issues , what about the bus issues for the schools and what about the 
schools. 


What about a  grocery store in the area, I mean why don’t we have a dollar general yet. 


I ask that you please consider the current issues before you start building more homes. If this 
area is going to get built up, maybe a plan for commercial properties needs to be formed. ( I 
know neighbors don’t want to hear that, but at this point we are sitting in an area of a gold 
mine of  land so we must think of what is best for living here, driving 40 min for groceries or 15 
min. 


I appreciate your time and I hope if this is approved  the builder/ owner will think less of the 
mighty dollar and more of building a community that has great infrastructure and put a hold 
until Knox county can see we need some major improvements with roads and sidewalks



